
 

  
 

Alun Griffiths (Contractors) Ltd 
West of England Regional Office 

Block 2,  
77 Whitchurch Lane, 

 Bishopsworth, 
 Bristol 

 BS13 7TE 
 

7th November 2016 
Dear Resident  
 

Night Time Working and Resurfacing Orchard Gate 
 
On Thursday 10th November we shall be working on Orchard Gate junction with Bradley 
Stoke Way to carry out surfacing works. To do so we need to work at night due to the 
reduced volume of traffic. This will mean working between the hours of 8pm until 6am for 
one night only with the aim of carrying out all noisier work of planing / milling the existing 
surface prior to midnight. The aim of these works is to address safety concerns and improve 
the road levels removing the existing dip. 
 
Rather than close the road fully we shall do the work with temporary traffic lights used for 
the duration of the works this night.  Access to Orchard Gate will be maintained throughout 
the works. 
 
There will be some noise disruption whilst milling the surface before the surface layer of 
tarmac is laid. Apologies for any disruption and delays caused throughout this period of 
essential work and thank you for your cooperation and assistance. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns relating to the works, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0845 86 22 327, if I miss your call please leave a message and I shall action 
your call. Alternatively, you can email me at metrobus@alungriffiths.co.uk.  The Travelwest 
web site has more information on the project www.metrobusbuild.info. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

Jim Aitken 
 
Public Liaison Officer 
Alun Griffiths (Contractors) Ltd. 
metrobus@alungriffiths.co.uk 
0845 86 22 327 (calls will cost you 2p per min plus your call providers access charge) 
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